Norfolk Girls Softball
Instructional League Rules
The goal of the instructional league is to provide girls with the opportunity to learn the basic skills and rules of the game.  

All players play in the field during their defensive turn in each inning; each team goes through the entire batting order once in its offensive turn in each inning.

Each player advances one base on a hit.  When the last player to bat hits the ball, all players advance all the way around the bases.

Players should begin the season hitting off of the tee.  This will give the girls just starting the opportunity to learn the basics of swinging a bat.  The pace of the game should always be considered, though; a pitch limit of five recommended so that the game is kept moving.  After five pitches coaches should use the tee.

It is up to the coach’s discretion to determine whether to pitch to the players or to utilize the tee.
When coaches are pitching, balls and strikes are not called.

If a defensive out is made, the player should leave the base (she is out).
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